
 

April 27, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Lab for Pharmaceutical Science Workforce Training in fiscal 

year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is York College, CUNY, located at 94-

20 Guy R. Brewer Boulevard, AC-2H07, Jamaica. Queens ,NY 11451. The funding would be 

used to create a state-of-the-art Pharmaceutical Analytical Laboratory. I certify that neither I nor 

my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gregory W. Meeks 


